Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), published a public notice
on Saturday, October 12, 2019 proposing to award Housing
Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA) Grant Funds
to Coalition for the Homeless of Houston/Harris County for
$64,646.85. HCDD is issuing this public notice to correct the funding
amount to $66,005.00 in HOPWA Grant Funds. This notice does
not alter the original thirty (30) day public comment period for
this proposed item. The thirty-day comment period began on
Saturday, October 12, 2019 through Monday, November 11, 2019.

HCDD is also issuing this public notice to correct the funding
amount in the 2019 Annual Action Plan of Emergency Solutions
(ESG) Grant Funds allocated to the Coalition for the Homeless
of Houston/Harris County from $81,516.00 to $82,297.94 in
ESG Grant Funds to administer the Homeless Management
Information System.

For more information on this item, contact Kennisha London at
(832) 394-6197 or by email to Kennisha.London@HoustonTX.gov.
For more information on HCDD and its programs, you may access
HCDD’s website at http://www.houstontx.gov/housing/.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or
landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries
at (832) 394-6240.




